
2005 Symposia Series 
 

  The NPHL would like to invite you to attend one of the 2005 Center for Biopreparedness 
Education (formerly Nebraska Center for Bioterrorism Education) symposia: 

March 23rd & 24th - Lincoln, Cornhusker Hotel 
April 20th & 21st - Norfolk, Life Long Learning Center 
May 24th & 25th - Kearney, Holiday Inn 
June 16th & 17th - Scottsbluff/Gering, Gering Civic Center 

 The NPHL will present on day two of each of the programs.  Presentations include: “Nebraska 
Public Health Laboratory Chemical Terrorism Preparedness Activities”, “Molecular Techniques for 
Microbiology”.  Presentations will be given by Dr. Peter Iwen, Dr. Paul Fey, Tony Sambol, and Josh 
Rowland   

For more details, including registration information, go to www.nphl.org/training.html for a 
symposia brochure. 
 
 

http://www.nphl.org/training.html

